
NATURAL RESOURCES 
500 LAFAYETTE ROAo, ·sr. PAUL, MINNESOTA 55155-4037 · 

OFFICE OF THE 
COMMISSIONER 

May 14, 1993 

The Honorable Gene Merriam, Chair 
Legislative Commission on Minnesota Resources 
65 state Office Building 
100 Constitution Avenue 
st. Paul, Minnesota 55155 

Dear Senator Merriam: 

Please cancel the following appropriation: Wetlands Forum, M.L. ) 
91, Chapter 254, Article 1, Section 14, Subd. 9(g), $40,000. The 
appropriation was made to the Commissioner of Natural Resources 
contingent upon a match of $40,000 from -the Freshwater 
Foundation. The project manager, John Linc Stine, has indicated 
that the Freshwater Foundation will not be able to provide the 
matching funds. 

Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

//J_~-~w. Sanao 
Commissioner 

cc: John Velin 
John Heintz 
Al Yozamp 
John Linc Stine 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 




